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Colorado Department of Higher Education announces appointees for Sexual Misconduct Advisory Committee 
Committee will make recommendations for processes that align with forthcoming federal Title IX rule changes 

 
Dec. 20, 2019: Dr. Angie Paccione, executive director of the Colorado Department of Higher Education (CDHE), 
appointed 11 members to Colorado’s Sexual Misconduct Advisory Committee that will advise higher education 
leaders and policymakers on forthcoming federal rule changes to Title IX.  
 
Among several provisions, Senate Bill 19-007 directs CDHE to establish a committee comprised of Title IX 
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